
Barry Macdonald

and worked in the 
eight years.

At the Annual General Meeting on May 
28, 1994, Barry Macdonald officially 
became President of The Canadian 
Chamber of Commerce 
in Hong Kong. In “real” life, Barry is a 
partner at Coopers & Lybrand, heading 
up their Canadian tax department. He 
also specializes in Hong Kong and 
international tax planning.

A Canadian Chartered Accountant from 
Vancouver, this real “west-coaster” 
graduated from Simon FraserUniversity 

Vancouver office of Coopers & Lybrand for

Barry was transferred to Hong Kong in 1990 to set up a Canadian 
tax department for the firm, and was admitted to the partnership 
in 1993. He is not only the youngest partner in Coopers’ Hong 
Kong office, but also the only North American-born partner.

He says of his involvement with the Chamber, “The great thing 
about the Chamber is that the more interest you show in it, the 
more interest it takes in you and, therefore, the more you 
benefit.” Barry became involved with the Chamber as soon 
as he arrived in Hong Kong, serving on the Trade & Investment 
Committee and the Legal & Policies Committee. He then became 
chair of the Scholarships & Awards Committee, followed by two 
terms as Vice-President and Treasurer. He has also been a regular 
contributor to the Chamber magazine, Canada HongKongBusiness, 
with welcome advice on Canadian tax issues for individuals in 
Hong Kong. Becoming President was a logical follow-on for this 
dedicated Chamber member.

Barry’s first priority as President will be turning the Chamber’s 
financial situation around and getting back into the black. “The 
Executive will be looking at ways to increase membership, hold 
more (and more profitable) functions, and increase the number of 
advertisers in the Chamber magazine,” says Macdonald. To 
achieve this, the Executive will be calling on corporate members for 
their views.

Says Barry of the benefits of being involved in the Chamber, 
“Working on committees with other volunteers is an interesting 
break from my regular job. It’s also good for business, as I have 
made many contacts through Chamber events.”

“More importantly,” adds Macdonald, “Anne and I have many 
friends in Hong Kong as a result of our involvement with 
the Chamber.” ♦

"A

GRAPHICS CIRCLE with its circle of 
specialists can cater for all your needs in:

• Graphic design • Publications design

• Packaging design • Exhibitions & Displays

• Photography • Advertising & Promotion

• Printing • Corporate identity

Please contact: GRAPHICS CIRCLE Tel: (852) 529 8891 Fax:(852)529 9360

CANADIAN OVERSEAS 
SECONDARY SCHOOL (C.O.S.S.)
166-166A Boundary’ Street 
Kowloon, Hong Kong 
Tel: 336 1116 Fax: 336 4782

- Students who attend C.O.S.S. study from
a Canadian curriculum with Canadian textbooks

- The teachers use Canadian teaching strategies

- Students have an opportunity to study Ontario 
Academic Courses (OAC) which prepares them to 
enrol at a university

- Students can choose from:
14 OAC courses
10 grade 12 courses
15 grade 11 courses

- On the successful completion of their courses, 
students are granted Ontario high school credits

- After earning sufficient credits, students are awarded 
an Ontario Secondary’ School Diploma (OSSD)

- On graduation students are assisted by guidance 
counsellors to gain entrance to a university

Applications are invited for admission to C.O.S.S. 
in each of the two semesters, September 1994 and 
January 1995.
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II you're flying between Hong Kong and 
Canada it's time you landed on Canadian Plus 
from Canadian. The more times you fly, the 
more points you receive towards free tickets.

So everyone can visit their friends and relatives. 
Or vice versa. Canadian Plus. Another repeatable 
ticket offer. From Canadian.

Canadian Airlines International, Room 1702, Swire House, 25 Chater Road, Central, Hong Kong. Canadian Pl»s: 521 2138 Reservations: 868 3123 Fax: 868 4919

CANADIAN PLUS.

Canadian
Now! More 747-400's to Canada and Bangkok.


